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QUEEN'S YORK RANGERS ARMY CADET CORPS 
SUPPORT COMMITTEE 

John Graves Simeoe Armoury 
do: 6-14845 Wage Street, Suite 363 
Aurora, Ontario L4G 608 

	
Phone: (905) 726-8600 

VIA FACSIMILE 
(905) 953-5100 

March 2nd,  2015 

Mr. Andrew Brouwer 
Town Clerk 
Town of Newmarket 
395 Mulock Drive 
PO Box 328 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 4X7 

Dear Mr. Brouwer, 

RE: PERMISSION FOR TAGGING FUNDRAISING (a). LCBO LOCATIONS 

I write to you on behalf of the Queen's York Rangers 2799 Army Cadet Corps to request 

permission to conduct tagging in the Town of Newmarket at the LCBO locations on 

Saturday September 19th, 2015. Please note that the reason for our early request is 

that Town approval is a requirement by the LCBO as part of their application process. 

Many of the cadets are residents of the Town of Newmarket and we hope our presence 

will not only serve as a fundraising activity but also promote interest in joining the Corps. 

The Cadet Program takes young adults arid teaches them how to be fair and 

responsible leaders, Cadets' benefit from increased self-confidence, physical fitness, 

learning how to take initiative, and how to make decisions, Cadets are encouraged to 

become active, responsible members of their communities. They learn valuable life and 

work skills including teamwork, leadership, and citizenship. 

Please confirm your consent in writing to the above address at your earliest 

convenience so that we may proceed with the application process with the LCBO. 

If you require further information or have any questions, I can be reached directly at 

905-841-1778. 

Thank you for your support and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Andrea McKechnie 
Support Committee — Tagging Coordinator 
Queen's York Rangers 2799 Army Cadet Corps 


